

Lake Farm Park Academy

Learning, Achieving, Aspiring Together

September 10, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that there will be a Gymnastics club starting on Thursday 24th September until Thursday 22nd October. This club will run every Thursday from 3:30-4:30. This club will be open to Year 4.

You will be able to book your child's place on Parent Pay for £5. This club is limited to 15 spaces so it will be first come first serve. Once 15 spaces have been allocated you will not be able to book onto the club.

If you have been successful you will get confirmation from the school. This will include what dates the club will run on and any other information needed.

Thank you.

Mr Whynn PSD PE Lead Miss McMenemy PE Lead Mr.Kay PE Lead

Lake Farm Park Academy Botwell Common Road Hayes, Middlesex UB3 1JA